COUNCIL OF AGING MINUTES RECEIVE
NORTON TOWN CLERK

CALL TO ORDER : 05 JA 13 P =24

January 9 , 2015

PRESENT AT ROLL CALL :

Beth Rossi , Director- Ruth Schneider ,Chairperson- Judy Leroux -Kathy Eno —
Carol McLaughlin-Tim O’Connell- Tom Burke —Betty Fogarty-Joan DeCosta and Tom De Luca
,Liason

SECRETARY’S REPORT:

12/11/2014 Report read. Accepted by Kathy Eno and seconded by Betty
Fogarty.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Remaining Grant Money : $15,799
Revolving Account: $682.74
Gift Account: 2041.36
$ 995.00 requested to be transferred to fix the septic system

$300,000 requested from the Capital Fund to resurface the back parking lot in
the future, and

$6.5 million requested for a new Senior Center
DIRECTOR’S REPORT:

COA will meet with the Superintendent of Schools to discuss removing the
garage behind the Center.

Center supplies to be purchased from “Coffee Tin Money “and ordered if
possible from WB Mason or purchased at BJ’s.

We will request the Friends to help subsidized these purchases.

Josh LeBlanc has been an asset to the Center during his internship. He has
scheduled a computer lab for the Seniors this month.



Thanks to all who helped at the Christmas Lunch. Thanks to the Seniors who
contributed to the kids clothing drive.30 Holiday baskets

were delivered and 1 family was adopted and provided for.
Fuel assistance needs are increasing.
The new Easton Assisted Living will sponsor “ Ask a Nurse”.
A visit and lunch was enjoyed at the Willows.

The revised CODE OF CONDUCT was approved and voted on by Kathy Eno and
Betty Fogarty. New hand sanitizers will be available

and symptomatic Seniors should be advised to stay at home.

Valentine Party on 2/13/15 will feature a chocolate fountain , beverages and
entertainment.

St. Patrick’s Day Party will feature lunch and entertainment.
A new vacuum and handicap door bars to be added to possible future needs.

2015 interesting trips planned by Betty and advertized in the newsletter .Thanks
for your time and energy.

We will have another” Living with Grief “ seminar in February.

New volunteer’s have been added and trained to help with daily coverage. Thank
you, Kathy!

Meeting Adjourned @ 4:20 Approved by Tom Burke and seconded by Betty
Fogarty

Next Meeting :2/12/2015 @ 3 pm

Carol McLaughlin



